
Dear Harmonize parents and carers, 

 

Harmonize is taking place after school next week on Thursday 14th December – this is a change 

from our usual weekly rehearsal on Wednesday 13th December due to the Christmas Fair. We 

understand that Thursday might not work for everyone, but please try to make sure your child 

attends, we have limited rehearsal time until our performance at the O2 Arena with Young Voices in 

January. If your child is unable to attend due to a prior engagement, please email 

Harmonize@tma.bucks.sch.uk by the end of Wednesday 13th December so we can update our 

register and prevent delays at your child’s pick-up time. 

 

Please may I once again thank all the children who performed in our Harmonize Christmas Concert 

yesterday evening, and all the families who came to watch the show. We are very proud of the 

children’s achievements and can’t wait for the next time we can perform to you. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Em Marshall, Head of Music & Performing Arts 


